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April 15, 2024 
 
To All Interested Parties: 
 
I am pleased to announce the availability of up to $4,265,950 of Older Americans Act, Senior Citizens Services Act, State 
Family Caregiver, Seattle General Fund, and Title XIX Medicaid Admin Claiming funds for the 2024 Community Living 
Connections RFQ.  Funding awards will be made for the period of January 1, 2025 to December 31, 2025. Awards after 
the initial period will be contingent upon successful performance and funding availability. 
 
The Community Living Connections RFQ Guidelines and Application documents define investment results, requirements, 
and the process for application submission and selection. Please plan to attend one of the two information session(s) 
listed below to review the RFQ and ask questions. Please bring a paper copy of the RFQ as no copies will be provided 
during the information session(s). 
 

Date Time Location 
April 24, 2024 9:30 a.m. - 11:30 a.m. Information Session #1 – In person only  

Aging & Disabilities Services, South King County Office, 600 SW 
39th St (Times Square office complex), Mt St Helens Room, 
Renton, WA 98057  
Directions 
Email Allison.Boll@seattle.gov for requests for accommodation. 

May 1, 2024 9:30 a.m. -11:30 a.m.  Information Session #2 – Virtual  
 Link to Microsoft Teams meeting 
Meeting ID: 282 087 100 792  
Passcode: 57ACzT 
Or call in (audio only)  
+1 206-686-8357,,27758983#   United States, Seattle  
Phone Conference ID: 277 589 83# 
Email hsd_adsplanning@seattle.gov for technical assistance 
accessing the information session or request for accommodation. 

 
This RFQ is an open and competitive process. Completed application packets are due by 12:00 p.m. (noon) Pacific Time 
on May 28, 2024. Applications may be submitted electronically via HSD’s Online Submission System at: 
http://web6.seattle.gov/hsd/rfi/index.aspx OR emailed to HSD_RFP_RFQ_email_submissions@seattle.gov. 
 
Copies of this RFQ may be downloaded from: http://www.seattle.gov/humanservices/funding-and-reports/funding-
opportunities. If you would like to receive a copy of the RFQ in the mail or by email, please contact Allison Boll at (206) 
549-6534 or by email at Allison.Boll@seattle.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Anne Lee, Chief of Staff 
Human Services Department 

http://www.agingkingcounty.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/185/2016/03/ads-skc-directions.pdf
mailto:Allison.Boll@seattle.gov
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_NjY5YjBlZmMtMzk0OC00M2I4LWIxZDgtOTcxZTA1YmI3OGFl%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%2278e61e45-6beb-4009-8f99-359d8b54f41b%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%2285fde56d-c5ae-4aed-b725-596badcb4669%22%7d
tel:+12066868357,,27758983
mailto:hsd_adsplanning@seattle.gov
http://web6.seattle.gov/hsd/rfi/index.aspx
mailto:HSD_RFP_RFQ_email_submissions@seattle.gov
http://www.seattle.gov/humanservices/funding-and-reports/funding-opportunities
http://www.seattle.gov/humanservices/funding-and-reports/funding-opportunities
mailto:Allison.Boll@seattle.gov

